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The purpose of the Superintendent Report is to give the Board a high-level overview 
of the amazing things going on across the district. 



Time to Think 
About 4K!

www.oregonsd.org/enroll4K

📣4K registration is NOW OPEN!

If you have a child who will be 4 years old on or before September 1st, 2025, they are 
eligible to register for our 4K community-based program for the upcoming school 
year!

Visit to learn more on our website: www.oregonsd.org/enroll4K



Kindergarten 
Info 

Meeting

April 17

🧡 2025-2026 KINDERGARTEN INFORMATIONAL MEETING 🖤

Reminder to all families with students enrolled in Kindergarten for the 2024-2025 
school year that there is an informational meeting on Thursday, April 17 at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Performing Arts Center at Oregon High School.

✅ Learn about life in kindergarten
✅ Interact with our expert panel of elementary school principals
✅ Receive important elementary school info & resources
✅ Get your questions answered

Free child care available for children ages 3+ who are fully potty trained or in a diaper.  
Check your email for details and to sign up; contact Lindsay Engelhart with questions.



PVE Glow Dance

Students at Prairie View Elementary earned a glow dance party for demonstrating 
safe, respectful, and responsible behaviors all month long. 🎉Students worked hard 
and got to enjoy 20 minutes in the cafeteria dancing and listening to fun music. 🎶



NKE Students Participate in Soccer Mascot Contest

Our Netherwood Knoll Elementary students had an amazing time participating in the 
Madison Forward Soccer Mascot contest! A huge thank you to our guest speaker, TJ, 
for sharing this exciting opportunity with us.



FES Heritage Program Visits Mariposa

Students in the Heritage Program teamed up with Mariposa Learning Center to create 
stunning traditional Latino artwork, celebrating the beauty and richness of their 
cultures. Through creativity and collaboration, they brought vibrant pieces to life that 
honor their heritage and community.

Don't miss the chance to see these incredible works on display during Multicultural 
Week at OHS! 🌎🎭



Art on Full Display Around Town!

It is National Youth Art Month and masterpieces from our OSD student artists in 
kindergarten-grade 6 can be seen around town!  Make sure to visit Firefly 
Coffeehouse, Kickback Cafe, and Oregon Public Library to check out the displays.  
Our students are so talented!

Thanks to our art educators for creating these great learning experiences for our 
students and to our community partners for making these displays possible for our 
community to enjoy!



Congrats OSD Solo Ensemble Participants!

🎶Congratulations to all students in grades 6-12 from the Oregon School District who 
participated in this year's annual Wisconsin School Music Association (WSMA) Solo & 
Ensemble Festival.  

Solo & Ensemble offers students the opportunity to learn the discipline of rehearsal, 
challenges them to advance their musical skills, allows them to perform in front of an 
audience and adjudicator, and offers students feedback on their performance.  

We are so proud of our student musicians!  We love hearing your music and watching 
you perform! 🎼🎵

There were MANY more photos submitted than can be shared here, so head over to 
our OSD Facebook page to see more.



Regional Math Meet

🌟We are so proud of our students from Forest Edge Elementary, Rome Corners 
Intermediate, and Oregon Middle School, who participated in the recent regional Math 
Meet.  
Congratulations to our 5th-6th grade team and 7th-8th grade team who will be going 
on to compete in the Mega Math Meet in May! 🙌What a fantastic accomplishment!



OHS German Club Breakfast

The OHS German Club recently started the morning with a delicious traditional 
breakfast, or Frühstück (pronounced: FROO-shtook; meaning: breakfast)

Brötchen (pronounced: BROHT-chuhn; meaning: bread) and all the fixings made for a 
perfect start to the day. This beloved event happens twice per school year. 



Youth 
Apprentice 
Spotlight

We have two Youth Apprenticeship Spotlights tonight - the first is Anthony, who is 
working as an HVAC Youth Apprentice at 1901, Inc.

Courses that have led up to this capstone experience include: Metal Technology,  
Welding, Construction Exploration, Wood Manufacturing,  Advanced Wood 
Manufacturing, Auto Technology I, and Foundations of Technology and Engineering.  

Anthony also has certifications in OSHA 10, First Aid, WCA Sawblade, and WCA 
Core.



Youth 
Apprentice 
Spotlight

The next spotlight is on Lindsey, who is working as Vet Tech Assistant at UW 
Veterinary Hospital - Large Animal.

Courses that have led up to this capstone experience include: Pet Care/Vet Science, 
Biology 1 and 2, Horse and Animal Science, Animal Plants and You, and Natural 
Resources. Lindsey is also part of FFA.

Sophomores or juniors who are interested youth apprentice options should contact 
their school counselor and Ms. D'Amelio, our School to Career Coordinator to learn 
more.

There is also information about this program and others on our website:

▶ OHS Career Based Experiences: 
https://ohs.oregonsd.org/academics/school-to-career
▶ OSD Portrait of a Graduate: 
https://www.oregonsd.org/district/vision-and-strategic-plan



FFA Leadership Development Event

Congratulations to Makenzie Milestone, who won the section V Leadership 
Development Event in Discussion Meet earlier this month.  Makenzie will go on to 
represent our section in the state competition occurring at the State FFA Convention 
in June.  

We are so proud of you!!👏



OHS Home Construction Class Helps Food Pantry

The OHS Construction class spent time this week giving back to the community at the 
Oregon Food Pantry! 🛠❤The students installed new cabinets and countertops. 
Great job, team! 👏



School Nutrition Team Serves Homemade Shepard’s Pie!

Finally, students across the OSD who eat school  lunch were recently treated to a 
special lunch option of homemade Shepherd’s Pie! 🥔🥕🍽

This was a tremendous hit.  A huge THANK YOU to our incredible School Nutrition 
Team for always cooking up nutritious and tasty meals that our students love. 

Your hard work and dedication make a difference every day!



Remember to 
Tune In to the 
OSD Podcast!

Make sure to check out our podcast: Inside the OSD!  You can find all episodes at 
OregonSD.org/podcast, and anywhere you get your podcasts.  Our most recent 
episode was with some cast members from the recent musical, Disney’s The Little 
Mermaid.

Make sure to like and subscribe to Inside the OSD wherever you get your podcasts to 
get the most recent episodes delivered directly to you - we have some great podcasts 
coming up.

http://www.oregonsd.org/podcast



